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Sixth Form News
 10th February 2015 (Issue 6)   
PPE RESULTS Teachers have been busy giving results and feedback to students via normal lessons. Departments are in the process of recording these results and predicted grades in order for reports to be issued to parents/carers ready for discussion at parents evenings as follows:-

Year 12 Reports 13th Feb……Parents Evening Thursday 26th February  
Letters have been sent home with the details of parents evening.  A reminder that  students in Year 12 will need to make their own appointments for this evening by liaising with their teachers (appointment sheets were attached to the letter sent home but further copies available from the Sixth Form Office)

Year 13 Reports  6th Mar……Parents Evening Thursday 12th March
Letters will be sent out after half term about the details and timing for the evening.

NO ASSEMBLY this week but Mr Hand held a “drop-in” session for students in Year 13 who had any questions about student finance.

HIGHER EDUCATION CONFERENCE(Year 12)  Letters went out on Friday inviting students to the Higher Education Conference on Wednesday 18th March at Rivermead (period 5 only) – this is a really useful event to browse university stalls and careers information.  Please note students must book their own tickets via the UCAS website address enclosed with our letter (and a plea from the office to return offsite forms/money quickly please)
 
UNIFROG demos are starting this week for Year 12 mentor groups at lunchtimes then Year 13 will be completed after half term.  This internet package is extremely useful in showing what university courses are available based on predicted grades.  It is also a website where students who are not going to university can browse apprenticeship details and apply for live jobs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]HALF TERM is next week with students coming back to school on Monday 23rd February.    

And finally…..
A reminder too that you should check our website regularly for further news and events at www.heathensixthform.co.uk and follow us on Twitter @lhs6thform. 
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